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Skye Sue - Legal Services Manager 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

importance: 

Sensitivity: 

Skye Sue - Legal Services Manager 

31 March 2009 10:31 

Jarrett David - Dr; Reid lan - Consultant DMOP 

Wilks Pauline - Medical Secretary 

FW: Urgent request for more information for GWMH Inquests 

High 

Confidential 

Dear David and lan 

Please could either of you help with the urgent request below? I have only seen it today, as I was away 
yesterday. 

Pauline - could you please bring this to the urgent attention of Dr Jarrett and Dr Reid (I don’t know who his 
secretary is) please, as they need a response urgently for the Inquest that is currently going on. 

Thanks very much. 

Sue Skye 

Legal Services Manager 

Portsmouth Hospitals NHS Trust 

Education Centre, SMH 

Tel’i .......................... -~-~-~~--~ ........................... 
Fax.L ................................................................................... 
email’4_ .................. ~.0_d_._e_._A_ .................... 

From; Williams, Elaine ~- ............................................................................................. Code A 
Sent," 30 March 2009 0~-50 ........................................................................................ 
To; Skye Sue - Legal Services Manager 
C¢; BB@3Serjeantsinn.com; iVlellor Peter - Company Secretary; Kiran Bhogal; Samuel Richard - Hampshire 
Pc-r External; Johnson David - Hampshire PCT External 
Subjecl:~ Urgent request for more information for GWHH :Inquests 
Importance: High 
Sensitivity: Confidential 

Good morning Sue 
Briony Ballard, our joint Counsel, has rung from the court asking for the following which relate to the info 
provided on Thursday/Friday. I have checked here and we don’t have anything. Would you please try and 
obtain them from David Jarrett. They can be emailed to Briony as above. 

a copy of the Policy on Emergency Use of Community Beds which was attached to the round 
robin email/memo that David sent to ward managers, etc, etc on 16th Feb 2000, so the Policy will 
be dated before or on that date. 

A copy of a letter Jane Barton wrote to the Clinical Director probably before 22 Feb 2000. I 
guess that may have gone to lan Reid and maybe David or lan may have a copy. 

The other question is whether Briony could have a conversation with David Jarrett to find out his views on 
the implications on GWMH of the Emergency use of beds issue at QAH? This would need to be very 
soon. 

Briony- I hope I have summarised this correctly. 

31/03/2009 


